
1

Kellett, Leslie

Subject: FW: Ginters Park

 

From: pat.cummins
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 8:59 PM 
To: Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca>; cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Ginters Park 
 

I would like to express my concern over any possible future development at the current location of 
Ginters Park. I have been a home owner in Prince George for 45 years at 279 Laurel Crescent. I would like 
to request the mayor and city council to make a decision to leave Ginters Park remain a Park, so that 
future residents can continue to enjoy this beautiful park for generations.  
 
Thank-you, 
 
Patricia Cummins 

 
 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 

 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the 
sender and know the content is safe. 
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